
Latest News

A message from Mags... I am so proud of our team in Romania who are now working hard

  

to make it possible for us to host Ukrainian refugees in our Summer School and Day Centre 

  

buildings. This is going to take a great deal of resources, which are already tight, but we 

  

just know we cannot stand by without doing all that we can to help. If you would like to 

  

support us, please donate via the website. We guarantee that 100% of your money will 

  

go towards helping the precious people stuck in such tragic circumstances. Thank you for 

  

your support.
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